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AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS FOR KEY STAGE 2 

(YEAR 3 TO YEAR 6) 
Please see below the after school clubs available for spring 1, 

Which will run for 4 weeks from Monday 15th January to Friday 9th February 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
You can request your child`s preferences for places on the after school clubs by following the link below;  
https://stmaryscatholicnorton.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
Please login with the following information:  
Your name  
Your email address (this must be the address you have registered with the school)  

Day Time Classes 

available to: 

Activity Staff 

Monday 3.15- 

4.15pm 

Current 

Children only 
Dance 

 

Mr Case 

(£10 charge 

payable on 

scopay) 

Monday 3.15- 

4.15pm 

Year 3 to 

Year 5 
Handball 

(20 Places) 

Mr Sigley 

Monday Lunch 

Time 

Year 6 Crochet Club 

(12 Places) 

Mrs Parrish 

Tuesday 3.15-

4.00pm 

Year 3  

 
Songbirds 

 

City Music School 

Tuesday  3.15-

4.15pm 

Year 4 to 

Year 6 
Mini Vinnies 

(10 Places) 

Mrs Fenton 

Mrs Scattergood 

Wednesday Lunch 

Time 

Year 3 to 

Year 6 
Young 

Voices/Choir 

(30 Places) 

Mrs Amison 

Wednesday 3.15-

4.15pm 

Year 3 to 

Year 6 
Football 

(20 Places) 

Port Vale  

(£5 charge 

payable on 

scopay) 

Thursday 3.15-

4.15pm 

Year 3 to 

Year 6 
French Club 

(20 Places) 

Miss Kealey 

Thursday 3.15-

4.15pm 

Year 3 to 

Year 6 
Homework Club 

(30 Places) 

Mrs Clewes 

mailto:office@stmarysnewman.co.uk
http://www.stmarysstoke.co.uk/
http://www.stmarysandourladyofgracecatholicacademies.co.uk/
https://stmaryscatholicnorton.schoolcloud.co.uk/
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Student’s First Name  
Student’s Surname  
Date of Birth  
Bookings will close at 12pm on Thursday 11th January.  
Once the club places have been allocated you will receive a confirmation email. 
If you do not have access to the internet please contact the school office who will be able to enter preferences for 
you. 
Please note that the after school clubs are not care clubs and can be cancelled. 
Yours sincerely  
Mrs Statham 


